
Construction Advisory
The Miami-Dade Water and Sewer Department continues its upgrades to the 

wastewater sewer system at the intersection of Biscayne Boulevard and NE 
183rd Street.  Beginning August 15, 2021, construction will take place nightly at 

that location.  Northbound & southbound traffic will remain open, but drivers 
can expect some periodic lane closures in both directions along Biscayne 

Boulevard.  

 Hours of Nighttime Construction: 
 August 15, 2021 -  August 20, 2021

9:00 p.m. - 6:00 a.m.

The contractor will take all the necessary steps to minimize impacts and to keep 
traffic flowing in both directions.  

Final road restoration (milling and resurfacing) will take place at the end of the 
project.

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Involvement & Outreach 
representative, Bernardo Favole at (305) 542-4000. 
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